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Robert Smith, a partner in the Litigation practice, will participate in "State PBM Regulation: The Legal 
Landscape After Rutledge v. PCMA and What It Means for Physician Practices" on Saturday, 
December 11 during the Specialty Networks National Urology Conference.

View a slideshow of the Specialty Networks National Urology Conference.
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